
 

 

Verification of Preferred Subcontractor Status 
 
July 16, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is authored to confirm that RKE Tierra Consulting is a preferred subcontractor for 
Analytic Acquisitions, LLC for the Discrimination Financial Assistance Program (DFAP) 
established pursuant to Section 22007 of the Inflation Reduction Act.  Analytic Acquisitions was 
awarded a prime contract by the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) to provide 
outreach and technical assistance support to this program for all states and territories west of the 
Mississippi river. Information on our award can be found on www.farmers.gov/22007 under the 
section, “How The Program Will Work”. 
 
RKE Tierra Consulting has been engaged to provide local leadership for all activities in the state 
of California. They are authorized to negotiate terms for agreement and perform services related 
to the program on our behalf. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Adam Hurlburt, CFO 
Analytic Acquisitions, LLC 
Adam.Hurlburt@AnalyticAcquisitions.com 
 

 


